
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 August 2005  

3. PETITIONS 
 
 Karen Andrews presented a petition on behalf of Kerry Vandeloo, a resident of Seafield Park who was 

unable to attend the meeting.    
 
 The petition contained 44 signatures from the residents, requesting a playground and half court at 

Seafield Park. 
 
 The Board received the petition and advised that: 
 
  In terms of priority, the Greenspace Unit have a request for the Seafield subdivision playground 

on their capital budget as follows:  planning/consultation to take place in 2007/08 and 
construction to take place in 2008/09.   

  With regard to the half court there is the issue of duplication of equipment, in close proximity.  
Spencer Park has a half court plus a tennis court in the nearby Spencerville Reserve.   

 
 The Board thanked Karen Andrews for coming to speak to the Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


